Advisory.

MBJ Airports Limited, operator of the Sangster International Airport
(MBJ), advises that while the Government of Jamaica works on plans
for the organized re-entry of Jamaican Citizens to the island, MBJ is
not yet in receipt of information from its airline partners of a
resumption of service in the month of May.

MBJ recommends that persons seeking more information, contact the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs & Trade (MFAFT).



